
Tenth Judicial District, County of Pueblo, State of Colorado 

 
Administrative Order        14-06 
 

 
  
 
 On August 5, 2014, the 10th Judicial District commenced operations in the new Dennis 
Maes Pueblo Judicial Building. 
 
 The building now has inmate/attorney client conference rooms and secured holding cells where 
defense counsel may meet with their clients who are in custody. 
 
 Therefore, it is ordered that the only people allowed in the public (attorney) side of the 
inmate/attorney conference rooms or in the holding cells are the attorneys of record for the inmate. No 
other individuals are allowed in these conference rooms. This restriction includes paralegals and 
investigators. 
 
 
 
 
 
      ______________________________ 

Deborah Eyler, Chief Judge 
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